
Agenda Item 7 – Partner Updates - Calne Town Council updates: 
 

 At the Full Council meeting held on 28 November the Town Council agreed a 
NIL increase in its precept request for 2023/24 

 The Christmas Festival of Lights held on Saturday 26 November was a great 
success and thank you to everyone who came out to support the event. 

 At the Full Council meeting held on 28 November the Town Council agreed to 
ask that Calne is included in a single parliamentary constituency rather than 
two. 

 Following the resignation of Simone Partner an election has been requested 
by 10 electors and will be arranged on or before 7 February 2023 

 The Town Council will be at the Warm and Well event on 8 December - a 
survey has been launched which we encourage everyone to complete 
https://surveyhero.com/c/i7vbpbjr 

 At the Full Council meeting held on 28 November approval was given to 
Calne Town Football Club Ltd’s proposal to demolish and redevelop a club 
house at the Bremhill View ground along with an accessible toilet to serve 
North End Play Area which should be built next year 

 A total of £10,000 has been allocated to the Calne Town Charity Hardship 
Fund - application forms available from Bank House or by email 
calne@calne.gov.uk 

 
 
Calne Community Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group: 
 
An update is attached 
A meeting of local parish representatives will take place on Wednesday 14th Dec at 
7:30, in The Lansdowne Hall in Derry Hill 
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